
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

PTERIDOMANIA - A Fern Day Out – Ferns Workshop at Henbury Hall 
  Original date 2 May 2017 

 
 
 
DUE TO UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES IT HAS BEEN NECESSARY TO POSTPONE THIS 
WORKSHOP. 
Announced 5 April 2017 

 
 
It is hoped to be able to re-schedule later in the year.  
Events Group 
 

 
 


